
Announcement of Comprehensive Testing 

Schedule 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are pleased to announce the comprehensive testing schedule for the upcoming academic 

term. This schedule is designed to ensure that all students are well-prepared for their 

assessments. Below are the details: 

Testing Dates: 

• Math: March 5, 2024 

• Science: March 6, 2024 

• History: March 7, 2024 

• Language Arts: March 8, 2024 

Important Information: 

Each test will begin promptly at 9:00 AM and will last approximately two hours. Students must 

arrive at least 15 minutes early to ensure a smooth start. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the schedule, please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


